
ARTICLES OF INCORPORATION – GETTING A COPY FROM THE 
SECRETARY OF STATE’S OFFICE  

It becomes a problem when you take over an account and you can’t find all of the documents.  
Below is how you can get copies.  

Go to the Secretary of States sit and pull up your association.  Go to the very first filing that was 
done with their office and it will have where they were recorded.  This section also includes how many 
copies the articles of incorporation includes.  

Here is a sample of what you will find. Note the number of pages .  

 

Here is the link for the initial search, however, if you don’t have it.  – Put in the name of  the 
association and search. Here  is what the start point looks like along with the link:  

http://nvsos.gov/sosentitysearch/ 

 

 

Then go to the section where you can request the copies.  Here is the link for the form that you 
can fill in the form and submit either by mailing or submitting electronically:  

http://www.nvsos.gov/Modules/ShowDocument.aspx?documentid=1915 

If you have any questions, you can e-mail the following person at the Secretary of State’s Office 
to get questions answered.  Copies@sos.nv.gov.  It will send you to the Public Information Officer at 
their office or call (702) 486-6982.  
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